
 
 

Report of the Convener 
 

To the Service Improvement and Finance Scrutiny Performance Panel – 21st 
October 2019 

 

Quarter 1 Performance Monitoring Report 19/20 

 
Purpose: To brief the Scrutiny Performance Panel on Quarter 1 

Performance Monitoring Report 19/20. 
 

Content: A update on the Quarter 1 Performance Monitoring Report 19/20. 
 

Councillors are 
being asked to: 
 

Consider the information provided and to forward views to the 
Cabinet Member via a letter from the Panel Convener. 

Lead Councillor: Councillor Chris Holley, Panel Convener. 
 

Lead Officer &  
Report Author: 

Bethan Hopkins – Scrutiny Officer. 
Tel: 01792 637732 
E-mail: Bethan.hopkins@swansea.gov.uk  

 
1. Background 
 
1.1 The Quarterly Performance Monitoring Reports come to this Panel for scrutiny 

as part of their work plan. 
 

1.2 The Q1 report went to Cabinet on 19th September 2019. 
 
2. Briefing/Main body of report 
 
2.1 The report presents the performance results for Quarter 1 2019/20 delivering 

the Council’s Well-being Objectives (priorities) described in the Corporate Plan 
2018/22 Delivering a Successful & Sustainable Swansea. 

 
3. Conclusions 
 
3.1 The Panel are asked to review the report and feedback any comments to the 

relevant Cabinet Member via a letter from the Panel Convener. 
 
4. Legal implications: None 
5. Finance: None 
 
Background papers: None 
Appendices:  None 


